

Sap's running!

Scenes like this one are common all over Simcoe County as sugar bushes hurry to catch the running of the sap, an annual spring event. The sap began running earlier this

year than many producers can remember and as a result, an abundant supply of the

sweet liquid should be available for breakfast tables around the world.

Students prepare for HPTO meeting

by Bonnie Beardsall and

Julie Ellery

The girls in the Craft April 6. Club are working on macrame projects and rug hooking for the April Huronia Parent Teacher Organization meeting.

The grade 2's in Mrs. Robertson's class have been reading the Bible Story. This class has been talking about money.

The Gymnastic Club

is working very hard for their presentation at the H.P.T.O. meeting on

Mrs. Anderson attended a Math Subject Council Meeting last week.

Mrs. Dixon is in class this week. Welcome back! In Science her class just finished Simple Machines and in Social Studies they are studying Explorers.

The Science Fair will



Front office visitor

James Aydelotte, assistant manager of The Rotary Foundation of Rotary International, addressed the Midland and District Rotary Club last week. The local Rotary executive announced one of the club's members will be made a Paul Harris Fellow later this year.

Effective March 29, 1981

Linda and Arlene's **Health Food Centre**

will be known as

VIVIAN AND TOM'S **HEALTH FOOD** CENTRE

> with Vivian Ladouceur

> > as new owner

See Wed., April 1 paper for SPECIALS

be held here on March 30 and 31. It will be held in Barrie at Eastview Collegiate on April 10th and 11th. Any parents who would like to be judges are asked to contact Miss Embro.

On March 31, 175 students and teachers will be going to Man of LaMancha at Georgian

College.

Last Friday the Oxbow Uke Club came and gave us an excellent presentation.

March 20,

Zurheiden will come to take pictures for the year book.

Term report cards were given out and the in-

terviews will be held tonight.

Our March Break will Last Friday the Mid- begin March 23 and we will return to school on March 29.

Strike it Rich! IN THE GOLD RUSH AT P.D. MURPHY'S BUY BEFORE MARCH 31ST AND SAVE

EARRINGS Reg. 20°0 to 80°0

DING BANDS Reg. 75°° to 300°°

10 and 14 karat gold quality in the overall selections.



CHAINS Reg. 62⁵⁰ to 975⁰⁰

BRACELETS Reg. 4900 to 47500



PENDANTS Reg. 26°0 to 300°0

LOCKETS Reg. 4900 to 47500

10 and 14 karat gold quality in the overall selections.



P.D. Murphy Jewellers

251 King Street, Midland